
Dear student 

I am writing to you to tell you more about what I have learned from being at West Notts 
College. I have taken the Level 2 Technical Professional Cookery course. I was able to 
experience what it is like in a kitchen when making the dishes for the public in the restaurant.  

Our group help each other out with many things such as asking for knowledge or asking how 
to prep ingredients that we haven’t done before. Furthermore, you are able to build trust up 
with your tutor and your team mates.  

If you're are worried about getting lost for the first time, I tell you this, I got lost three times 
in the first week I was there. You can always ask people where the place is you want to go and 
they will help you. If you’re concerned about transport don’t worry, there are college buses 
that will pick you up in the morning and drop you off at college before the lessons start.  

If you wondered why students wear lanyards all the time, there is a reason for that, you will 
need it if you are catching the college bus, printing something off the printer and getting 
through doors securely.  

When you’re at college the first time when the terms start, don’t panic you won’t be learning 
the course you have picked first thing because the first week is all about building trust and 
making friends with your team mates during induction. You will get to know your tutors as 
well as getting to know your team. 

If you have a disability that means you need help, you will get given help. I know this because 
I have a hearing disability and I get support. They will not get in your way if you don’t want 
them too. They are there to make you feel comfortable with your learning and if you are not 
happy with something they are doing, tell them and they will change it. 

Yours faithfully 

 

Annabelle Pye 

 


